Marie Curie Host Development Fellowship

for Post-doctoral Researcher in

in Modelling of Particle / Liquid Processing
The Department of Process Engineering at University College Cork in Ireland has a vacancy for one postdoctoral researcher (minimum 1 year / maximum 2 year duration) funded by an EU Marie Curie Host Development Fellowship. 

To date, the group has conducted experimental work into the fractionation of proteins by precipitation followed by centrifugation. In particular, the work has focussed on how agitation in a stirred-tank affects precipitate particle properties, and how this affects centrifugal separation efficiency. 

To further develop and expand this work, a postdoctoral researcher is required to develop and implement a mathematical modelling competence in conjunction with our experimental work. In particular, the work will focus on the application of mathematical modelling to describe i) break-up of precipitate particles during turbulent processing; and ii) growth and break-up of precipitates in stirred-tanks. A competence in mathematical modelling and fluid dynamics is required. 

The starting-date for the position can be anytime between the present and the end of 2002. The salary will be around 36,744 euro per year. Eligible applicants must be of age 35 years or less, be a national of the EU (excluding Ireland) or Associated State, or residing in the EU for at least the last 5 years. In addition, applicants cannot be resident in Ireland for more than 12 of the last 24 months. Applicants must possess or expect to shortly obtain a Ph.D.

Interested applicants should send a curriculum vitae to, or for further information contact:

Dr. John Fitzpatrick, Department of Process Engineering, University College,

Cork, Ireland.

Phone: ++353-21-4903089    Fax:  ++353-21-4270249
e-mail:  j.fitzpatrick@ucc.ie 

University College Cork is an equal opportunity employer.
